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Comments: Hi, I'm all for more permitted warming huts on USFS land but mixing snowmobiles and ski touring

can be a tricky situation. If you're going to add more huts for ski touring it would be in the best interest to

everyone to not put them on permitted motorized use land. Snowmobiles are already limited to an area that can't

fully be used. I would ask that if you add the same amount of huts for both sports to use. Keep ski touring huts on

non motorized land. Both parties on the same logging roads can create a hazardous environment. We all want to

the share the outdoors but please allow for additional snowmobiling huts. 

 

Thank you 


